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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Hopkinsville Parks & Recreation Superintendent Tab Brockman Named Kentucky 
City Employee of the Year  
 
Hopkinsville, KY (September 2, 2022) – Mayor Wendell Lynch proudly announced this 
week that Hopkinsville Parks & Recreation Superintendent Tab Brockman has been 
named the 2022 City Employee of the Year by the Kentucky League of Cities (KLC).   
 
“Tab Brockman is a real visionary and a consummate 
professional, who has raised the bar for all within the 
Parks and Recreation industry,” said Mayor Lynch.  
City Administrator Troy Body agreed adding, ““KLC is 
revealing to the Commonwealth what we in 
Hopkinsville already know: Tab Brockman is the 
standard in Kentucky in the field of Parks and 
Recreation.  We couldn’t be more proud.” 
 
Along with this most special City Employee of the Year 
distinction, Brockman will receive statewide 
recognition among hundreds of his peers at KLC’s 
annual Conference & Expo and a complimentary event 
registration.  He will also secure a $1,000 donation for 
support of a local program, project, or favorite charity 
which will benefit the United Way of the Pennyrile.   
 
For more information, please visit www.klc.org or call (270) 890-0200. 
 
About KLC City Employee of the Year Awards 
This year marks the third time in eight years that a Hopkinsville employee has won the 
state City Employee of the Year Award.  Former Fire Chief Freddie Montgomery 
received the honor in 2015 followed by Police Chief Clayton Sumner in 2018.   
 
KLC estimates that there are more than 20,000 city employees throughout the 
Commonwealth.  With this award, the organization looks to bring recognition to an 
exceptional city employee who performs at a distinguished level to improve his or her 
local government and community.  
 
Open to any nonelected full-time employee of a KLC-member city, individuals are 
judged based on the degree the nominee is recognized as an example of exceptional 
public service; professionalism, efficiency, innovation and creativity; positive impact on 
the quality of life in the community; and contributions to improving his or her department 
and city services. 


